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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL SUPPORTING THE REQUEST TO INCLUDE AN ITEM ENTITLED "CANDIDATE FORUM" ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF A MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD BETWEEN APRIL 29 AND MAY 3, 2013

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
Ministry

MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE
of Foreign Affairs,

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Trade and Integration
Washington, D.C., April 15, 2013

Excellency:


I have the honor to address you concerning the upcoming elections of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR), to be held during the forty-third regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States (OAS), in Antigua, Guatemala.


In that regard, I would like to let you know that the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States supports the proposal put forth by the Missions of Peru and Brazil, to include the item “IACHR Candidate Forum” on the order of business for the meeting of the OAS Permanent Council.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization feels that events of this kind are appropriate mechanisms to find out about the candidates for such an important body, and would furthermore build productive and transparent dialogue.


This Mission is awaiting confirmation of the date and time of the event.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


María Isabel Salvador Crespo


Permanent Representative of Ecuador 


to the Organization of American States

To:

Ambassador Arturo Vallarino Bartuano

Permanent Representative of Panama to the 

Organization of American States and 

Chair of the Permanent Council
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